
Student Council - Meeting Minutes
November 2023

 Attendees 

Student representatives from: 

Updates since last meeting:

Positives of this half term:

Discussion points for change:

Light Motor Vehicle 
Pathways 
Access to HE
Childcare
Animal Care
Creative Media 

Bells - trial of no bells up to Christmas on Student Voice feedback 
The canteen opening from 11:45 to support queue lengths 
Options for food allergens and tolerances can be requested at the point of purchase

 Praise for staff - Teaching Staff & Learning Facilitator team. Students reported a lot of 
support from staff, peers and LFs helping with the transition to college really well! 
Students noted the quick and constructive feedback in Childcare particularly, helping 
them feel confident in their abilities 
Thumbs up for the recycling bins around College - step in the right direction 
Access learners indicated they felt very included in College life. e.g. student 
ambassador 

Request for more breakout space in Mulberry, and quiet spaces in the main building 
Food - requests to diversify the offering with suggestions such as building your own 
stir fry, pasta pots, and fruit kebabs! 
Need for more recycling options. Terracycle is to be considered at Green Team 
meetings. 


